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A 2.3km section of the Bibbulmun Track is closed due to identification of environmental and heritage values in the area. 

A 2.7km realignment is in place. 

A downloadable map is available below.

For more information, please contact the Parks and Wildlife Service Walpole office on (08) 9840 0400.
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